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Dear Lake Redstone Property Owner, 
 
This letter serves as your invitation to attend the Annual Meeting of the Lake Redstone 
Protection District. The 2023 Annual Meeting will return to our traditional location at the La 
Valle Town Hall. 
 

Saturday, August 5, 2023  
 
La Valle Town Hall 
324 Hwy 33, LaValle, WI 
 
8:30 am- Doors will open 
9:00 am- Meeting begins 
 
An agenda has been prepared and a copy is enclosed. It lists the topics to be covered, including 
items where your approval is needed. Also enclosed is the 2024 budget proposal. State statutes 
(Chapter 33.30) mandate that an annual meeting be held before September 8th each year and 
that voting must be done in person. Absentee ballots or proxies are not allowed. Each person 
requesting a ballot will need to sign an affidavit affirming their eligibility to vote in District 
elections. 
 
At this meeting two commissioners will be elected to the board. Biographies for the current 
candidates are enclosed. Any other District property owner wishing to be a candidate for the 
Board should send a brief biography to District Secretary Ken Keegstra at PO Box 313, La Valle, 
Wi. 53941.  As always, nominations will be accepted from the floor at the meeting. 
 
Please remember that the district’s charter is specific to matters regarding water quality issues. 
Issues such as zoning, rental properties, fishing regulations, personal watercraft, and boating 
regulations cannot be discussed. 
 
I hope to see you on August 5th. 
 
Mike Mittelstadt 
Chairman, Lake Redstone Protection District 
 


